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WCV Tree Scavenger Hunt 

August 31, 2023, is the first anniversary of 

the entire Woodcrest Villa Campus 

becoming an Accredited Arboretum.  Some 

trees on campus have been labeled along the 

walks going around the apartments and in 

the villas near their mail boxes. 

WCV is having a Tree Scavenger Hunt to 

commemorate Woodcrest Villa becoming an 

arboretum.   All residents and staff are 

invited to find these labeled trees and check 

them off on the scavenger hunt form on the 

backside of this newsletter.   This activity 

takes place the entire month of August.  

Residents may work together or invite 

friends & relatives to join them.   There are 

also labeled trees on the Nature Trail and in 

the Honor-Memory Arboretum, but be 

cautioned, some areas may be a challenge 

for residents with walkers and scooters. 

Honor/Memory Tree Program 

The Honor/Memory Tree Program will be resumed in 

the Fall.  There are several changes: 

1) Trees may be placed on the entire WCV campus, 

but only in the Arboretum expansion area and other 

locations chosen by WCV. 

2) The variety of tree must be one approved by WCV 

and the WCV Nature Trail & Arboretum Committee. 

3) There will be a waiting list and those on the 

waiting list will be notified when an opportunity to 

sponsor a tree in the name of a loved one becomes 

available.  When that happens the first person on the 

list will be notified of the location and variety of tree 

and be given the choice to accept or pass. 

After an opportunity is accepted and the payment is 

made, the tree and a plaque will be ordered for 

planting in the Fall. 

To be placed on the waiting list, contact Steve 

Henning at acer103@earthlink.net or X 7113

 

Tree Scavenger Hunt Walks 

WCV Wellness has scheduled Tree Scavenger 

Hunt Walks throughout the month of August.  

Join one of the Wellness Team Members each 

Tuesday & Thursday in August for their Tree 

Scavenger Hunt Walks.  They will leave from 

VIVA at 8:30 AM and return at 9:00 AM.  

They will be searching for the labeled trees 

around our beautiful campus.  This is an 

opportunity to get some fresh air, a little 

exercise, and have fun participating in the 

WCV Tree Scavenger Hunt 

Days: Tuesdays & Thursdays in August 

Time: 8:30 AM to 9:00 AM 

Place: Meet at VIVA entrance 

For more information contact: 

Cody Sensenig, Wellness Manager, at X4981

Woodcrest Villa Arboretum is Dedicated To Those Recognized with Trees 
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Woodcrest Villa Tree Scavenger Hunt Form 

__ Ash, Green 

__ Birch, River  

__ Birch, Sweet 

__ Butternut 

__ Cedar, Blue Atlas  

__ Cherry, "Kanzan" 

__ Cherry, Black 

__ Cherry, Canada Red  

__ Cherry, Japanese  

__ Cherry, Weeping  

__ Crabapple, "Prairiefire" 

__ Crabapple, "Royal Raindrops" 

__ Dogwood, "Cherokee Princess" 

__ Dogwood, Flowering 

__ Dogwood, Kousa  

__ Franklin Tree 

__ Gingko  

__ Hackberry 

__ Hawthorn, "Winter King" 

__ Hawthorn, Black  

__ Holly, Chinese 

__ Honeylocust  

__ Linden, Littleleaf  

__ Magnolia, Evergreen  

__ Magnolia, Sweetbay  

__ Maple, Red "Brandywine"  

__ Maple, Red "October Glory" 

__ Maple, Red "Sun Valley" 

__ Maple, Red 

__ Maple, Sugar "Green Mountain" 

__ Maple, Sugar  

__ Oak, Northern Red  

__ Oak, Pin  

__ Oak, Sawtooth  

__ Oak, Swamp White  

__ Planetree, London 

__ Redbud, "Forest Pansy" 

__ Redbud, Eastern 

__ Redwood, Dawn  

__ Serviceberry  

__ Serviceberry, Apple 

__ Sycamore  

__ Walnut, Black 

__ Zelkova, Japanese 

 

===   Thank You For Participating   ===   

A large print version of the Hunt Form is available in VIVA. 

Each couple or person should return their own form. 

Return Form to the Viva Center by August 31. 

 

Name:________________________________________ Villa or Apt. & No. _____________________ 

 

Thanks for Donations 
Thanks to those that donated for us to buy supplies 

such as mulch for the trail, saw blades and service 

the tractor for the Nature Trail & Arboretum. 

Donations for the Nature Trail & Arboretum 

should be made out to: 

Mennonite Home Communities 

with the note: 

WCV Nature Trail & Arboretum 

Since MHC is a 501(c)(3) tax exempt 

organization, all donations made out this 

way are considered tax exempt donations for 

tax purposes.  Send all donations to: 

David Suh, Treasurer  

WCV Nature Trail & Arboretum   

2001 Harrisburg Pike,  PH 202  

Lancaster, PA 17601  

7/29/23 
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acer103@earthlink.net 


